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Research Analysis 

 

SB 14 provides that when an employee who is commissioned as a correctional peace officer by 

the Department voluntarily moves into a position which does not require correctional peace 

officer status, the Director may allow the employee to maintain his or her correctional peace 

officer status. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure provides that when an employee who is commissioned as a correctional peace 

officer by the Department of Corrections voluntarily moves into a position which does not 

require correctional peace officer status, the Director may allow the employee to maintain his or 

her correctional peace officer status.  

 

Upon review and with consultation from the DOC, the measure is determined to have no fiscal 

impact. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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